
Comment for planning application 21/00922/OUT
Application Number 21/00922/OUT

Location Land West Of Foxden Way Great Bourton OX17 1QY

Proposal OUTLINE Planning Application for up to 9 entry-level affordable houses - all matters reserved
save for access

Case Officer James Kirkham  
 

Organisation
Name Barbara Spicer

Address Heywards House,Spring Lane,Little Bourton,Banbury,OX17 1RJ

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments We object to this planning application as it will have a serious effect on the character of two
villages namely, Great Bourton and Little Bourton which are linked by Foxden Way. Foxden
Way is a single track road used extensively by local residents as a pedestrian route between
the villages. In our view the increased traffic, which would be inevitable with the proposed
development, would constitute a danger to pedestrians. Foxden Way would become unsafe.
It is already pretty challenging if, for example, a driver meets a large piece of farming
machinery coming the other way (there are a number of local farms). It would be very
troublesome to have increased traffic on Foxden Way. All residents in the proposed
development would presumably need cars are there are very limited local amenities within
the 2 villages. In summary, we object to this planning application on the grounds of
adversely affecting the character of the 2 villages, having a serious adverse effect on road
safety and causing a serious inconvenience to road users.
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